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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE
For the off-plot HV cable diversion works, the Wolfson 
service road has remained closed other than the pedestrian 
route whilst there has been continued discussions on 
timescales for the cable jointing works which need to 
be carried out in coordination with ongoing ICHT works. 
This has required the temporary road across the MRC 
site being maintained beyond the planned date so as to 
retain constant access to the Energy Centre and Nitrogen 
tank. Once the cable re-jointing and diversion works 
are complete, the final sections of drainage can then be 
installed. 

The main contract works to remove the foundations of 
the existing buildings have commenced to the northern 
section of the site now that the cyclotron vault has been 
removed. We are continuing to monitor noise, dust and 
vibration levels during these works and are concentrating 
particularly heavy breaking works to the agreed periods in 
an effort to minimise any nuisance impact on surrounding 
users. 

The temporary haul road has continued with kerbing 
and entrance gates installed and the foundations for the 
temporary site offices are being prepared ready for cabin 
delivery. 

The hoarding to the Ark Burlington Danes field has been 
painted in advance of the schools artist influenced 
applications which the children will be enhancing in due 
course.

UPCOMING WORKS 
In the next reporting period, the removal of the below 
ground obstructions and foundations of the demolished 
buildings will continue. The drainage and HV cable 
diversion works to the service road, re-cabling, jointing 
and removal of the redundant cables will also continue. 
The site cabins will be delivered and installed during the 
week of 24th February.


